February 25, 2010
NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS & STAKEHOLDERS
Re:  Draft Roundtable Notes
Draft notes of the February 18, 2010 Roundtable meeting with stakeholders are attached for comment and correction by participants at the meeting.  The notes will be finalized and posted March 4, 2010 together with any separate written submissions received.  Suggested revisions to the notes and supplementary written submissions should be sent to stakeholderconsultation@albertamsa.ca before March 4.
The MSA will consider all comments received and will provide stakeholders with an update, via a short notice on its website, on how it plans to proceed and expected next steps.
Harry Chandler
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